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Dear Parents/Carers,
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World Book Day Visit to West Kirby Lib‘rary
Friday 8™ March 2018

TRIP TO THE LIBRARY POSTPONED UNTIL THURSDAY 8™ MARCH

Children should still come to school in their World Book Day costumes and activities will be held in
school.

We are very much looking forward to our visit to the library next Thursday but have a few reminders and
some information to ensure that your children have an enjoyable and worthwhile experience.

Four different class-based groups will be walking to the library along the Wirral Way, during the course of
the day. It is possible that it will still be cold on Thursday so it is imperative that your child is very warmly
clothed. Character costumes will not be worn for the library visit. All children must wear either school
shoes or trainers for the walk to the library. Gloves, hats and scarves are advisable.

The library staff will provide activities for the children and they will also be given the opportunity to return
their library book and/or borrow a book. If you would like your child to take part in this activity, he/she will
need a suitable bag in which to carry a book and a library card.

Before leaving school, we will, of course, assess the weather, ensuring that it is safe to continue with the
trip. If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to ask your child’s teacher or Mrs Kililiku.

Yours sincerely

j@@ﬁ

Mrs J Callaway

Headteacher
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